Hello everyone,

Happy middle of the week! I hope you are all making progress in completing the 2019-20 school year. For those of you who have a couple more weeks, hang in there!

I wanted to share the following information about upcoming school psychology meetings:

1. Wednesday, June 24th 10:00 am – Presence Learning Demo: Remote cognitive evaluations
1. Thursday, July 9th 10:00 am: Q Global

Also, in order to approach the question of learning disability in the fall, we must more than ever rely on RTI/MTSS data moving forward. Please consider attending the MDOE four-part MTSS series: https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMoc--ppjwuHdJRI_Jj44nQWqqr-QLvzqCh

This will occur on  the following dates:
June 16, 18, 23, 25 at 10:00 AM.  

You only have to register once for all four meetings.  

Don’t forget that MASP is hosting a weekly drop in session at 9am every Monday.

We will meet tomorrow with directors at 12:30pm.

Be well and have an excellent evening!

Erin and the Special Services Team
______________________
Erin Frazier
(she/her/hers)
State Director of Special Services Birth to 20
Maine Department of Education
23 State House Station
Augusta, ME 04333-0023
207-624-6713
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